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Santa Fe – November 4th, 2022 

Saturday the 5th is the Last day of Early Voting 

“This Saturday is your last chance to vote early.” County Clerk Katharine Clark said, “Voting early is a 

great way to avoid waiting in those Election Day lines!” 

“Turnout in Santa Fe County has exceeded many expectations so far.”  Clark explained, “Over 40,000 

Santa Fe County voters have already cast their ballots, including over 10,000 voters at our Clerk’s 

Office’s voting location alone.” 

Voters can view a full list of Early Voting and Election Day sites at SantaFe.vote. Clark said voters “can 

also use our website track wait times at each polling site to avoid sites that may have longer lines on 

Election Day.” 

Clark would also like to remind voters that the Clerk’s Office voting location, which is not typically open 

on Saturdays, will be open on Saturday the 5th, from 10am to 6pm along with all the other Early Voting 

Sites. 

“The deadline has passed for requesting an absentee ballot, but if you have a ballot in hand, drop it, don’t 

mail it.” she added. 

For more information, contact Mitchell Cox, the Voter Outreach Coordinator for the Clerk’s office    

Email: mcox@santafecountynm.gov 

Phone: 505-992-9858 

 

Follow the County Clerk’s social media pages for frequent updates on Elections and other news 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/SantaFeCoClerk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/SantaFeCoClerk 

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/santafecoclerk/ 

LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/76448329/ 

Or visit SantaFe.vote, the County Clerk’s webpage for all Election related information 
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